
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
March 6, 2006 
 
 
 
TO:   Coaches, parents, athletes: 
 
FROM:  Deborah Sample,  Meet Director 
   Pinole Classic Sectional 
   510  395-1779 
 
SUBJECT: Event cancellations 
 
 
I have checked on the softball field consistently since last week 
and the rain has it completely soaked with water reaching ankle 
deep.  With more rain expected again this week I have therefore 
decided to cancel the discus, shot put and regular javelin.  The 
mini-jav will still take place in the middle of our football field as 
usual.   
 
My plans are to contact those individuals or coaches whose entries 
I have already received with athletes entered in those three events.  
However, you can contact me immediately if you choose to have 
them do another event.  If they are only entered in these events I 
will cancel them altogether from the track meet unless you instruct 
me otherwise.   
 
Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you and look forward 
to seeing you this weekend.  RAIN or SHINE!!   


